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fter more than a year of  engineers, contractors, inspectors and movers, 
“Cartamundi USA is alive, well and fully occupying its new home in Dallas.”  

For those of  you familiar with the old Yaquinto Printing and Yaquinto/Cartamundi 
buildings, we’re located just 5 minutes to the west in an attractive, secure industrial 
park. The 300,000 sq. ft. building is at the center of  our campus. With over 500 
parking spaces, 40 dock doors, environmentally controlled manufacturing space, 
customer apartments and a 300 ft. mezzanine that overlooks the entire 
manufacturing floor, we are, (at first glance) unique.

With your first project we believe you’ll experience a company that has not only 
upgraded its facilities, but gone through a complete “attitude adjustment”. 
Procedural improvements, the addition of  “next gen” equipment and expanded 
service offerings will greet you at every turn. You may have noticed already, but we’re 
extremely happy with the new “digs”!

In browsing through the site you’ll see: 

 • We now offer, (in-house) graphic and structural design

 • An expanded pressroom, which includes the first KBA, 41”,
  full-UV, 10c perfecting press with multiple coaters delivered to
  North America.  

 •  Service offerings beyond cards and games. Certainly not new for our 
  Dallas facility, but until now paperboard and plastic packaging, POP, 
  variable imaging, kitting and fulfillment services have not been 
  highlighted. See Packaging, POP and Gift Cards.

 • A marked improvement to on-site security. Our new home is fenced 
  and gated with a guard station and recording security cameras 
  throughout.  Access point controls and 24/7 security officers 
  complete the upgrade.

 • A commercial, major equipment list is also included on our website 
  for your review.

The excitement and enthusiasm continue to build here in Dallas, and it is our hope 
that you will experience an improved service level as a result of  our transformation.  
We thank you for your patience and consideration during “the move”, (Sep. ‘08 – Jan. 
’09) and look forward to seeing you soon.
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